
*Microwave located on countertop in ANSI Type units.
Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

E1
EFFICIENCY / 1 BA / 647 SQ. FT.

M
ech

W/D

KITCHEN 

SLEEPING
9'1" x 10'8"

LIVING
17'0" x 12'7"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

P
an

D
W

M
icro*

A9, A9 ANSI Type A



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A1
1 BR / 1 BA / 593 SQ. FT.

Mech

W/D

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
10'5" x 10'

LIVING
14' x 7'4"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

P
an

C
oa

t

DW

Micro A10



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A2
1 BR / 1 BA / 623 SQ. FT.

BALCONY

Mech W/D

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
10'11" x 12'2"

LIVING
14'10" x 10'1"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

Pan

DW

M
icro

A15



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A3
1 BR / 1 BA / 655 SQ. FT.

W/D

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
11'6" x 11'1"

LIVING
12'10" x 12'8"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

Pan

Sh
el

f

DW

M
icro

A16



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A4
1 BR / 1 BA / 666 SQ. FT.

W

D

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
11'3" x 10'9"

LIVING
11'4" x 11'9"

W
A

LK-IN
  

C
LO

SET

Pan

DW

Micro

A11

BALCONY

M
ech

Coat



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A5
1 BR / 1 BA / 672 SQ. FT.

Mech

W D

KITCHEN 

ALT. L AYOUT 

BEDROOM
11'3" x 12'4"

BEDROOM
11'5" x 12'10"

LIVING
11'1" x 13'9"

LIVING
11' x 13'3"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

Sh
el

f

D
W

M
icro

Li
n

en

A6, A6A



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A6
1 BR / 1 BA / 699 SQ. FT.

Mech

W/D
KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
11'1" x 11'3"LIVING

8'10" x 17'9"

WALK-IN  
CLOSET

Pan

DW

Micro

A8

M
u

d
room

Lin
en

C
oat



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A7
1 BR / 1 BA / 705 SQ. FT.

BALCONY

MechW
D

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
10'1" x 11'4"

LIVING
11' x 13'1"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

P
an

DW

Micro

A7

Li
ne

n



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A8
1 BR / 1 BA / 709 SQ. FT.

ALT. L AYOUT 

Mech

W D

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
11'4" x 11'8"

LIVING
13' x 15'

WALK-IN  
CLOSET

PanSh
el

f

DW

M
icro

A1, A1A, A1B

Li
n

en

BALCONY



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A9
1 BR / 1 BA / 725 SQ. FT.

BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
11'2" x 14'4"

LIVING
11'4" x 13'2"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

P
an

DW

M
ic

ro

A4

Lin
en

Sh
elf

W/D



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A10
1 BR / 1 BA / 742 SQ. FT.

BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
14'9" x 11'3"

LIVING
12'1" x 15'3"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

Pan

DW

M
ic

ro

A2, A2 ALT

Lin
en

Sh
elf

W D



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A11
1 BR / 1 BA / 751 - 790 SQ. FT.

B
A

L
C

O
N

Y

M
ec

hM
ec

h

K
IT

C
H

E
N

 

BEDROOM
12' x 10'11"

LIVING
17'3" x 14'10"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

P
an

D
W

M
ic

ro

A13, A13A

Linen

W
D

ALT. L AYOUT 



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A12
1 BR / 1 BA / 791 SQ. FT.

BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
11'3" x 14'4" LIVING

11'2" x 18'11"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

D
W

M
icro

A12

Li
n

en

Sh
el

f

W D



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A13
1 BR / 1 BA / 801 SQ. FT.

BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
11'4" x 9'7"

LIVING
13'3" x 15'

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

Coat

P
an

DW

Micro

A14

Lin
en

Mudroom

W D



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A14
1 BR / 1 BA / 873 SQ. FT.

BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
11'4" x 14'5"

LIVING
13' x 17'9"

W
A

L
K

-I
N

 
C

L
O

S
E

T

Coat

P
an

DW

M
ic

ro

A5

Lin
en

Mudroom

W D



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A15
1 BR / 1 BA / 995 - 1,029 SQ. FT.

BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
11'9" x 13'4"

LIVING
23'2" x 12'5"

W
A

L
K

-IN
 

C
L

O
S

E
T

CoatPan

DW

Micro

A3, A3A, A3B, A3C

Linen

Mudroom

W
D



Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

A16
1 BR / 1 BA / 1,033 SQ. FT.

BALCONY BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
11'5" x 12'4"

LIVING
27' x 13'4"

W
A

L
K

-I
N

 
C

L
O

S
E

T

DW

Micro

A17

Li
n

en

W D

Coat Pan



$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

B1
2 BR / 2 BA / 995 SQ. FT.

B4

BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
9'11" x 11'4"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

9'8" x 11'11"

LIVING
11' x 13'10"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

P
an

DW

Micro

Li
ne

n

W
D



$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

B2
2 BR / 2 BA / 1,070 SQ. FT.

B6

B
A

L
C

O
N

Y

Mech

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
11'6" x 10'3"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

11'5" x 11'7"

LIVING
14'10" x 11'1"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

W
A

L
K

-I
N

 
C

L
O

S
E

T

Pan
DW

Micro

W
D

C
oat

M
udroom

DW

W
in

e



$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

B3
2 BR / 2 BA / 1,097 SQ. FT.

B1

BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN 

BEDROOM
12'10" x 12'10"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

11'6" x 12'10"

LIVING
12'11" x 14'3"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

W
A

L
K

-I
N

 
C

L
O

S
E

T

Pan

DW

M
ic

ro

W D

Shelf

Linen

Li
n

en

Lin
en



$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

B4
2 BR / 2 BA / 1,123 - 1,149 SQ. FT.

B3, B3A, B3B, B3C

B
A

L
C

O
N

Y

M
ec

h

K
IT

C
H

E
N

BEDROOM
10'2" x 11'10"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

11'5" x 12'4"
LIVING

15'5" x 14'10"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

W
A

L
K

-IN
 

C
L

O
S

E
T

P
an

Pan

DW

M
icro

W
D

Linen

Wine

Lin
en

C
oa

t



$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

B5
2 BR / 2 BA / 1,263 SQ. FT.

B2, B2 Type A

BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN

BEDROOM
11'8" x 12'4"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

11'2" x 11'8"

LIVING
20'4" x 13'1"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

WALK-IN  
CLOSET

W
A

L
K

-IN
 

C
L

O
S

E
T

W
A

L
K

-IN
 

C
L

O
S

E
T

P
an

Linen Sh
el

f

DW

Micro

Dry Bar

W
D

Linen

W
in

e

Li
n

en

ALT. L AYOUT 



$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

B6
2 BR / 2 BA / 1,288 SQ. FT.

B8

BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN

BEDROOM
11'4" x 18'8"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

11'6" x 18'8"

LIVING
12'11" x 16'9"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET W

A
L

K
-I

N
 

C
L

O
S

E
T

Pan

DW

M
ic

ro

W D

Linen

Lin
en

Li
n

en

Sh
elf



$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

B7
2 BR / 2 BA / 1,308 SQ. FT.

B5

BALCONY

Mech

K
IT

C
H

E
N

BEDROOM
13'5" x 10'10"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

12'9" x 11'5"

LIVING
12'6" x 17'8"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

WALK-IN  
CLOSET

Linen

DW M
ic

ro

Pa
n

W
D

Li
ne

n

C
oa

t



$____________  Deposit       $____________   Rent/Mo 

Not all homes have a balcony or patio and sizes may vary. Interior layout may vary by home. Interior layout varies to accommodate 
accessible features. Floor plan is an artist’s rendering and may not be to scale. Square footage is approximate and may vary by unit. 
Availability and pricing subject to change. See an office representative for details.

5004 Memorial Drive | Houston, TX 77007 | 832-464-5050 | Leasing@AlexanMemorial.com | A L E X A N M E M O R I A L . C O M

B8
2 BR / 2 BA / 1,374 SQ. FT.

B7

BALCONY BALCONY

Mech

KITCHEN

BEDROOM
11'3" x 12'4"

PRIMARY
BEDROOM

11'4" x 11'8"

LIVING
27' x 14'2"

WALK-IN 
CLOSET

W
A

L
K

-I
N

 
C

L
O

S
E

T

Pan CoatLinen

DW

Micro

W D

Lin
en

W
in

e

Li
n

en


